
As weather turns warmer, Metro is ready for you. Whether you’re planning a day trip or Metro is a part of your 
regular commute, here are a few of the precautions we have in place so you can ride confident.

Face Coverings Optional
You are not required to wear a face  

covering when you ride Metro, but you’re 

still welcome to do so.

Deep Cleaning
Using advanced hospital-grade cleaner, 

we’re scrubbing down trains and buses 

every night.

Air Filtration
New air filtration systems on buses,  

trains and in stations circulate fresh air  

from outside every three minutes.

Hand Sanitizing Stations
You’ll now find hand sanitizing stations 

throughout the system

Real-Time Crowding Information
Using their smartphones, riders can access 

crowdedness estimates of trains and 

buses from the WMATA website and 

participating apps.

Route Restoration
Restoration of certain routes, expansion  

of late-night service and more frequent 

buses along selected routes gives riders 

greater flexibility.

To get the latest news and information   
visit wmata.com/DoingOurPart

Touch less. 
Metro more.
Use mobile payment  
on Metro


